Student Driver Policy 5015
The KTEC HS Governance Board allows students to drive automobiles and other vehicles to school if the parents/guardians give their permission and students follow all applicable policies and procedures.
For a student to drive and park a vehicle at KTEC HS, the student and his/her parent/guardian must read and sign the agreement before a parking pass will be issued.  Driving and parking a vehicle at KTEC HS is a privilege and administrators reserve the right to allow or take away the privilege at any time.  While driving and parking at KTEC HS, the student assumes all responsibility for his/her vehicle.  KTEC HS does not assume any liability for student vehicles parked in the school lots or for damages incurred by removal.
KTEC HS reserves the right to search a student’s vehicle if administration has reasonable suspicion to believe the search will produce evidence of a violation of a particular law, a school rule, or a condition that endangers the safety or health of the student driver or others. 
Students driving to school and on school property must have a valid driver’s license and auto insurance coverage (driving to school or on school property is not allowed for students with a suspended or revoked driver’s license and no parking fee refunds will be given in these situations).
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